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Enghsh Studies
2017-2018

TO ALL STUDENTS

Classes taking place on Tuesday 27
March from 10 to 12 are to be
rescheduled at ulterior dates on
account of Professor Mohammed
Ouakrime’s lecture, prearranged at the
same time under the title: "English
Language Teaching and Learning in

Morocco: 21st Century Perspectives.”

Thank you

Head of Dept-




